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4. Libraries Search System, Dean Geffert & Molly Rogers. Molly Rogers, the web 
services librarian gave the committee an overview on the library services migration. Most 
the changes that will occur will be behind the scenes and will make it much easier to use. 
The system is old, and they think the new system will add a lot of benefits. Along with 
the migration UVM has joined the Boston Library Consortium, it a group that works 
together to make things easier for the whole. Other schools include Middlebury, 
Wesleyan, Trinity, and Connecticut College.  Resources will be shared between schools.  
 
Cat Quest will get a new look and Molly provided the committee with a behind the 
scenes preview. To see the preview please e-mail the Faculty Senate Office at 
facsen@uvm.edu. The changes will go live on January 10, 2024. They are expecting a 
smooth launch.  
 
For more informa+on on the migra+on of library services please check out 
!"#$%&&'()*+*,-./0-12.&'()*+*,3$1*/(41$3#'+56*030(7*+869- 
 
 

5. Old / New Business. There was no new business at this meeting.  
  
6. Adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 1:58 pm.   

  
  
The next meeting of the RSCA will take place on Thursday, January 11th at 12:30pm on Teams.  
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